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Music festival coming to Belfountain

	Six professional concerts will be part of part of the July music festival planned for Belfountain.

The festival is to be hosted by the Belfountain Heritage Society.

There will be six professional chamber music groups taking part, as well as a performance by a student group called the Arco Violini

Ensemble (they played at the tea party last year at Melville White Church).

All of the concerts will take place at the Church on Mississauga Road.

The festival will run from July 6 to 13.

Information on the schedule is available at the festival website at www.belfountainmusic.com
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